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On May 29, 2011, International Investors Association of Georgia hosted the representatives of
Chamber of Commerce of Turkish City of Kayseri. The main aim of Turkish businessmen’ visit
to Georgia was to study the Investment environment of Adjara Region. IIA member companies’
representatives shared their experience of working in Georgia with the guests as well as gave
the information about IIA structure and activity.
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